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Dec 27     No meeting  
Jan 3     First meeting of 2019! 
Jan 10     Business/ Directors Meeting  
Jan 17      Rotary and East Kelowna Hall 
Jan 24      Meeting at Parkinson Seniors   
       Center 
Jan31      Canadian Blood Services 
Feb 7      Business/Directors 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



RAMBLING 
 
With the season in a rush, Ron pauses to 
enjoy a favourite treat. 
 

 
Dad’s Chocolate Chip and Oatmeal cookies 
dipped in Canterbury beer. 
 
 
 
 
As for me, I don’t like brussels sprouts. You 
can prepare them different ways to hide the 
flavour, but I find it easier to just avoid them.  
 
 
 

 
Roasted brussels sprouts 
 

 
Roasted brussels sprouts with balsamic 
vinegar drizzle 
 

 
Spicy maple grilled brussels sprouts 
 
 
 
 
 



MEETING OF DECEMBER 20, 2018 
 
 
VISITING ROTARIANS – none 
 
 
GUESTS – none 
 
ATTENDANCE – 75% 
 
 
 

  
 Rusty had the nerve to gloat when he won 
tonight’s $7.  Unfortunately, he does win a lot! 
 
 

          
  
Sheriff John decided to look at some people’s 
negative but humerous thoughts on 
Christmas. Below are a few of these thoughts 
that would make the the Grinch proud. 
 
“Once again, we come to the Holiday 
Season, a deeply religious time that each of 
us observes, in his own way, by going to the 
mall of his choice.” – Dave Barry 

“What I like about Christmas is that you can 
make people forget the past with the 
present.” – Don Marquis 

“I hate Christmas. The mall is full of nothing 
but women and children. All you hear is, ‘I 
want this,’ ‘Get me this,’ ‘I have to have 
this’… and then there’s the children. – Al 
Bundy 

 
 
 
 

SIGNS SIGNS EVERYWHERE 
THERE’S SIGNS 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Looks like his spelling had a bad day also 
 



 
 
 
MERRY CHRISTMAS FROM THE 
ROTARY CLUB OF KELOWNA 
CAPRI  
 

 
 
Along with our Christmas Greeting, we would 
like to wish everyone a Happy New Years 
and the very best of 2019. 
 
We also took a short video of the group 
singing ‘We Wish You a Merry Christmas”.  
This video will likely be mounted on our 
website and possibly the Facebook page,  
 
 

 
 
Bells, especially Church Bells, have been 
associated with Christmas for a long time. In 
the Anglican and Catholic churches, the 
church day starts at sunset, so any service 
after that is the first service of the day. So, a 
service on Christmas Eve after sunset is 
traditionally heralded with the ringing of the 
bells.   
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
The AGM was held this evening and the new 
Executive and Board were nominated for the 
Rotary Year 2019-2020.  
 
Those elected are for the Rotary Year July 1, 
2019 – June 30, 2020: 

 

 

 

 
 



Parkinson Senior Centre – Carola has 
arranged for our club to tour the Parkinson 
Senior’s Centre at 11:30 am Thursday, 
January 24th. They also offer a low-cost lunch 
to those attending. A brochure will be 
inserted.  
 
 
 
 

 
Knights of Columbus Service Club 
Banquet – we have been invited to attend 
their 45th Annual Service Club Banquet on 
February 6, 2019. A scan of their letter will be 
inserted into the document. If you want to go 
talk to Brian Street as he goes every year 
and would enjoy some extra company.   
 
 
 

 
 
Registration is now open on the District 5060 
website on Clubrunner.  
 
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/50005/sitepag
e/district-conference-2019 
 
The DG showed a short video on the 2019 
District Conference. It can be seen at  
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gfoRI
M5myj0 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2019 Club Christmas Party – the 
members were surveyed as to where they 
would like to hold next year’s Christmas 
Party. It was decided to return to the Kelowna 
Golf Club and on the last Wednesday before 
Christmas if possible.   
 
Fundraising – Glenna has volunteered to 
head up the Fundraising for next year using 
variations off the Lights in a Bottle theme as a 
money maker. She suggested that we refer to 
it as ‘Projects in a Bottle’ with ‘Christmas in a 
Bottle’ being reserved for the Cottonwoods 
function. She also showed a new bottle she 
plans to use next year. This bottle she then 
raffled off with Carola being the lucky winner.  
 
 
HUMOUR 
 
 

 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gfoRIM5myj0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gfoRIM5myj0


 
 

 

 
 

Tour Parkinson 
Senior Center 

1700 Parkinson Way, Kelowna, BC  

Thursday, January 24, 2019 
11:30am 

After the tour you are invited to have lunch in the Bistro at 
the Center 
Lunch runs around $7:00/person 
 
 
 

 
 

Sign up at the reception desk by Thursday, January 17, 2019 
 



 
 

 

 
Here is a list of all of the Activities for you to enjoy 

at the Parkinson Senior Centre. 
 

FITNESS TO MUSIC 
TABLE TENNIS 

CARPET BOWLING 
YOGA 

MAH JONG 
PICKLEBALL 

 
SCRAPBOOKING 
LATIN DANCING 

OSTEOFIT FOR LIFE 
DANCING AT THE P.A.C. 

TREKKING 
BRIDGE 

 
CRIBBAGE 

PLEASURE PAINTERS 
SHUFFLEBOARD 

ZUMBA 
TAI CHI 

VOLUNTEER 
 

SNACKS & LUNCHES SERVED DAILY 
POOL/BILLIARDS 

BEGINNER LINE DANCING 
SCRABBLE 
CANASTA 

COMPUTER LAB – LOTS OF CLASSES OFFERED 
 

ROAD BIKING CLUB 
WEDNESDAY NIGHT SUPPER CLUB 

 
 

For full schedule visit: https://parkinsonseniors.com/events/2019-01/ 





 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
GUEST SPEAKER 

 
The Assistant District Governor presented a 
video on Mary Hughes’s speech at the PETS 
Conference in Portland.  
 
Nancy Hughes had joined the Portland 
Rotary Club following her husband’s death 
and described herself as ‘the reluctant 
Rotarian’. When she discovered that some 
three billion people in the world use fire to 
cook on and that the smoke from them kills 
about five million people a year, mostly 
children under 5 years of age. mostly 
children. Obtaining the support of her Rotary 
Club and through a series of trials they 
developed the Ecocina stove that was not 
only safer to use but also reduced tree 
consumption by being more efficient.  
 

 
Ecocina stove  
 
With the continuing support of her Rotary 
Club and addition Rotary Clubs they moved 
on to supporting local entrepreneurs to set up 
factories to build and sell these stoves. Fire 
Team International, a non-profit organization 
now has factories in Guatemala, El Salvador, 
Honduras and Nicarauga. Rotary Clubs in the 
U.S., Mexico, and Nicaragua are planning 
new factories.  
 
I really recommend visiting their website,  
http://www.stoveteam.org  to get the whole 
story.  
 
 
ART GALLERY 
 
 

 
Merry Christmas by Fangogogo (People’s 
Republic of China) 
 
 

http://www.stoveteam.org/


I don’t know anything about who took this 
picture but it’s so cold you can see the 
individual notes the bird is singing 
 
 
 
 
 

 
My best wishes to you all! 
 
 
 
 
 

ADVERTISING 
 

 
www.tristartravelandcruise.com/ 
 

 

 

 
White’s Barbecue and Fireplace Centre 
160-2000 Spall Road, Kelowna, B.C.  
V1Y 9P6                              2 
50-862-3240 
www.barbecueandfireplacecentre.com/ 
 
 
 

 
www.spekconsultancy.com 

 

 

 

http://www.tristartravelandcruise.com/
http://www.barbecueandfireplacecentre.com/
http://www.spekconsultancy.com/


 
https://ca.linkedin.com/in/ron-becker-68087817 
 

 

 
www.cdikelowna.com/ 

 

 

 

  
www.st-hubertus.bc.ca 

 

 

 

 
www.illichmanns.com/ 

https://ca.linkedin.com/in/ron-becker-68087817
http://www.cdikelowna.com/
http://www.st-hubertus.bc.ca/
http://www.illichmanns.com/

